
2024 

Christmas 

Program 

Thursday, 

December 19 
at 1:00 p.m. 

in the school gym  
 

High school choirs and 
elementary grades will be 
performing. All parents, 
grandparents, relatives, 

friends, and neighbours are 
welcome.  Classes will be 

cycling through the gym to   
bring a Christmas message 

through song and recitation. 

Jesus Christ 


